
 

 
Wednesday 27th September 2023 

 
 
Dear All,  
 

We look forward to the return of our Free To Be 

Me Day this Friday 29th September.  

 

Children are invited to wear colours (or 

costumes!) which best represent them and we 
look forward to welcoming a kaleidoscope of 
self-expression to Penpol on the day.  

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
We are very grateful to be joined by returning visitors Ash, Beresford and Elliot. With their 
help, children will enjoy a range of workshops and creative activities throughout the day, 

all around the theme of celebrating every child’s right to be proud of who they are and 

who their family is. Most importantly, it looks set to be a lot of fun!  

 
As ever, if you have any questions at all, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. Thank you 
for your continued warmth and support.  
 
 

Best wishes, 
 

Chris Chislett (he/him) 
Headteacher 
head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk 

   
Ash Beresford Elliot 
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